
Illinois Becomes First State to Pass Anti-BDS Bill

5/26/15, Washington, D.C.: The Brandeis Center lauds the Illinois State House of Representatives for
passing a bill preventing the state from investing in companies that boycott the State of Israel.

Deemed the Anti-BDS (Boycott, Divestment, and Sanctions) Bill, SB 1761 received bipartisan and
unanimous support in both the Illinois State Senate (passed 49-0) and the House (passed 102-0).

Illinois Governor Bruce Rauner is expected to sign the measure, which would be the first of its kind. He
took to Twitter (https://twitter.com/GovRauner/status/600394354277130240) saying, “Looking forward
to signing #SB1761 making IL first in the nation to fight BDS against Israel.”

The BDS movement was founded in 2005 from Palestinian civil society seeking to undermine the only
Jewish state in the world, and demoralize world Jewry. The movement, anti-Semitic and immoral in
nature, calls for the economic, political, and academic boycott of Israel and companies that do business
with Israel because of its so-called “human rights abuses.”

LDB President Kenneth L. Marcus said of the passed bill, “I strongly commend Governor Rauner on his
decision to sign the Anti-BDS bill. I call on all 49 other states to follow Illinois as they make history.”
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